
Notice of Planning Hearing
Regarding issuance of Temporary Use Permit No. 2224

The Director, Development Planning will hold a Planning Hearing at
3:00 pm, on January 30, 2020, in Room 226, at Abbotsford City Hall,
32315 South Fraser Way, Abbotsford, B.C., under the provisions of
the Local Government Act, to consider the approval of Temporary
Use Permit No. 2224. At the Planning Hearing, all persons who
believe their interest in property is affected by the proposed
Temporary Use Permit will be afforded a reasonable opportunity
to be heard or to present written submissions respecting
matters contained in the Temporary Use Permit that is the subject
of the Hearing.

The following is a synopsis of Temporary Use Permit No. 2224,
and is not deemed to be an interpretation. A copy of Temporary
Use Permit No. 2224 and relevant background documentation
may be inspected in the Planning Services Division (2nd Floor),
Abbotsford City Hall, 32315 South Fraser Way, Abbotsford, B.C.,
anytime between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm Monday to Friday, excluding
Statutory Holidays. If you have any questions, please contact
Planning Services Staff at 604-864-5510.
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Council Meetings

The next Council Meeting takes
place on January 27, 2020.
Council agenda & meeting schedules
available at abbotsford.ca/ams
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December 13, 2019

CITY PAGE

SUBJECT LANDS: 1379, 1399 and 1425 Sumas Way

PURPOSE: If approved,Temporary Use Permit No. 2224 will
allow a health care office to be located within
a commercial building located on the subject
property.

January 22, 2020

TEMPORARY USE PERMIT NO. 2224


